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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 29th April 2016 





We are still broadcasting live footage from our bird box on the school website. It occasionally gets overloaded but if you keep trying you will see our little bird sitting on her 9 eggs. Our very own Spring Watch!





This week we have had a visit from councillor Banks. We had a little walk round our school and she was very impressed with how polite and well behaved our children were.





Welcome to our new student in Y1, Joshua. We hope you have enjoyed your first week with us.





We hope you all enjoy your long weekend and we will see you bright and early on Tuesday 3rd May.











May:





2nd		May Day (School closed)


4th	Y3 at Victoria Park


9th	SAT’s Week


16th	Y4 Swimming


23rd	Y4 Swimming


25th	Y4 to Victoria Park


26th	Y1 trip to The Museum of Liverpool


27th	School Nurse Drop In


End of term





June:





8th	School re-opens


	Y4 to Victoria Park


9th	Y5 taster day at Cowley


10th	Nur, Rec & Y6 Group Photographs- 9am


13th	Y5 Swimming


14th	Nursery new intake meeting- 4pm


	Reception new intake meeting – 5pm


15th	Y4 to Victoria Park


20th	Y5 Swimming


22nd	Y6 to Ingleton


23rd	Nursery closed- EU Referendum


24th	School Nurse Drop In


27th	Y5 Swimming














Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 28th March 2016





Congratulations to our Y1 & Y2 classes who had 99% attendance - a great achievement.





Our SMART AWARD this week goes to Y6.


Well done!
























































Can we please remind all children that even though the sun has been making the occasional appearance, they do still need to bring a coat to school as the weather can change very quickly and we don’t want them getting poorly.





Dinner Money





If your child has school meals we require the money to be paid in advance on a Monday morning. Meals are priced at £2.20 per day, £11.00 per week. 


Please make sure it is in an envelope with your child’s name on it.


We do also ask that you try and send in the correct money as change should not be given as per LA guidelines.








If your child rides a bike or scooter to school, could you please make sure that they dismount at the gate.





Thank you





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





Do you have spare time once a month?��NYAS are looking to recruit volunteers to become Independent Visitors to�children/young people in Care.��Children and young people tell us that they are looking for enthusiastic &�committed Independent Visitors who are fun, good listeners, non-judgmental�and who will be able to see them once a month.��Expenses are reimbursed, full training and support from NYAS given.�Interested?  We'd love to hear from you!  Please contact Di Watmough for�more information.  � HYPERLINK "mailto:diane.watmough@nyas.net" �diane.watmough@nyas.net� 07899 961539





Try something new today





We are concerned that some of our children are refusing vegetables with their school dinner.  This means they are not eating a balanced meal.  We are going to encourage the children to try something new by serving the balanced meal and asking them to try it.  We will support this with healthy eating lessons, posters and stickers.  Children will not be forced to eat anything they really don’t like and can leave any unwanted food on the plate.











If your circumstances have changed recently and you think your child might be eligible for free school meals please put the link below into your browser and complete the eligibility form.





https://onlineforms.sthelens.gov.uk/VictoriaForms/Viewer-








SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

